
 

 

Global Summer Institute 

 

Dear Student, 
Congratulations on your acceptance to Stony Brook University as a conditional admission 
student. After enrolling and successfully completing the Intensive English Program, you will 
gain admission for undergraduate study at Stony Brook University. 
 
Stony Brook University, established in 1957, is one of the nation’s top 100 universities.  It is 
close to New York City, offers more than 200 undergraduate academic programs, more than 
150 graduate programs, and has six Nobel Prize winners. With the guidance of world-class 
experts and professors, you will get acquainted with elite scholars from all over the world, 
learn the world's most advanced knowledge and technology, and build a wide range of social 
networks, all as a foundation in establishing your career. Stony Brook University is full of 
opportunities, and this is sure to become a memorable experience in your life.  
 
As a conditional admission student, we encourage you to attend our Global Summer Institute 
(GSI) for international students. This program allows you to come July-August 2019, prior to 
the start of the fall semester, to help you adapt to the learning styles and cultural environment 
in the United States, experience the real American classroom and improve your academic 
English skills at the Intensive English Center. 
 
For more information, please visit: stonybrook.edu/gsi 
 
Again, welcome to Stony Brook University and I hope to see you as part of our Global Summer 
Institute! 
 
Best Wishes! 

 
 
Jun Liu, PhD 
Vice President/Provost for Global Affairs 
Dean of International Academic Programs and Services 
Professor of Linguistics 
Founding Director of China Center 


